Class Newsletter-Year 1 Term 2— Autumn Term





Foxes

Teacher: Mrs Jukes and Miss

Page

LSA: Miss Keeler



Otters

Teacher: Miss Vaughan

LSA: Miss Browne

Welcome back!

We hope you all had a great break over the half term. Its great to see everyone back. This term our big question is 'How was London saved?' We will be answering this question through our learning, in history will find out about The Great Fire of London. The children will find out where is started and why is spread so quickly. They will be using a range of non-fiction text to help them with this enquiry.

Will we also be looking at the Artist Howard Hodgkin and creating our own prints in his style.

Fire fighter visit

On 16th November we will be having a very special visit from some firefighters. This will be an opportunity for the children to ask questions about the job they do and how they help us. If we are very lucky they may even be able

to bring a fire engine with them!

Key dates this term

Tuesday 8th November — Parents Meetings

Thursday 10th November—Parents Meetings

Wednesday 16th November—Visit from Firefighters

Thursday 1st December—Christmas Fayre

Reading

The children have been growing in confidence and we are so proud of them. They are using letter sounds to help them decode words and learning the tricky

help them decode words and learning the tricky words by sight. Please continue to help them by practicing for 10mins everyday.

Colder weather

The temperature has dropped and winter is on its way. If It is dry we will still be going out to play. Please ensure your child has a warm coat and hat.



Ipads

Please ensure your child's IPad arrives at school every day, fully charged. Thank you for your help with this.



<u>Jumpers</u>

At the end of last term, we had a lot of jumper and cardigan with no names on.



This makes it very hard to return it to the correct child. Please, could you make sure that all clothing is labelled.